ACBN Executive Council Meeting
April 12, 2023 7:30pm

President Mark Bulger called the meeting to order at 7:46p.m. Present was Mark Bulger, Chris Brennfoerder, Jim Jirak, Dale Oviatt and Amber Steet.

The purpose for the meeting was to provide convention plenary updates for April 15.

•Mark reported that Hy-Vee is providing the catering services and that Outlook Nebraska will have the tables preset.

•Tyler is running the sound system for streaming on ACB Media. Mark emailed the commission on ways to listen online.

•Mark then ran through the agenda and confirmed with each speaker for their time slots and presentations. The current count of registrants and lunch meal choices are:

beef 23, chicken 23 and vegetarian 5

•Amber reported she had signed ACB of Nebraska up for participating in the Brenda Dillon Memorial Walk. We are known as “ACB Nebraska Corn Cobs.”

•The final discussion was possible officers for the coming year. Jim suggested that since the office of president, treasurer and corresponding secretary were elected for a 2 year term in even years and all other offices elected for a 2 year term in odd number years that, because of the pandemic, the offices of president, treasurer and corresponding secretary be elected for a 1 year term. The proposed slate is:

President, Mark for a 1 year term
Vice-President, Amber or Chris for a 2 year term
Secretary, Jim for a 2 year term
Treasurer, Dale for a 1 year term
Corresponding Secretary (no nominations) for a 1 year term

The meeting adjourned at 8:00p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Jim Jirak,
Secretary
